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Invasive plants is an increasingly danger to all of Maines lakes, ponds, and waterways
that needs to be met head on everywhere it is found and removed as quickly as 
possible and that takes money to support the dedicated people of associations like 30 
Mile River, 7 lakes Association and others who are on the front lines of this fight to 
keep our precious lakes, ponds and waterways from destruction and the loss of 
revenues all year around over all of the great state of Maine.


